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The history of the workers that made Milwaukee a metals industry powerhouse, is
best maintained by protecting the Puddlers Cottages. Similar to the charming
cottages
found near Martha's Vineyard,  please be sure that our history is represented. 
I have loved my city since moving here in 1978.

Thank you for your consideration,
Patricia Adams
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